From: Chip Martin
Sent: 08 October 2018 16:28
To: Little, Tom Bell, Nick_ Bakall, Gary
Cc: Barbara Dohmann QC
Subject: Your ref: 2018/4604/T

Dear Mr. Little, Mr. Bell and Mr. Bakall, | am writing on behalf of Barbara Dohmann and myself in

regard to the proposed felling of two Leylandii and one Mock Orange tree just over the border
betweer&éﬁ Netherhall Gardens,_These
trees form an essential screen and amenity, as well as habitat for birds, in our conservation area and
were in fact mandated to be planted there by the council some three decades ago, following the
illegal felling of 27 trees by a developer on that property. Barbara Dohmann, who appeared at a
public inquiry about said development at the time, has exact details of the events and can provide
them if necessary. Our request is that you should suspend permission for any felling of this kind with
immediate effect.

| am obliged to Mr. Bakall for his advice today. | can be reached at_should you wish to
speak with me further.

Yours truly,

(Dr) Stoddard Martin
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